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From: McGill, Richard

To: Brown, Don

Cc: Horton, Vanessa

Subject: FW: Docket item R22-18

Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:31:09 AM
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Good morning, Mr. Clerk,
Please docket this email exchange with JCAR staff as a public comment in R22-18.
Thank you.

Richard R. McGill, Jr.

Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630
Chicago, Illinois 60605

(312) 814-6983

richard.mcgill@illinois.gov

From: McGill, Richard

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Rivas, Tobias <TobiasR@ilga.gov>

Subject: RE: Docket item R22-18

Good morning, Toby,

Thank you for your message.

For a meeting to discuss this, we suggest IEPA rather than the Board.

But please note that the Board is accepting written public comment in R22-18 through
Monday, November 18. So, there is still time for anyone, including JCAR, to file a public
comment with the Board.

Thanks, again.

Best regards,

Richard

Richard R. McGill, Jr.

Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
Illinois Pollution Control Board

60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630
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Chicago, Illinois 60605
(312) 814-6983

richard.mcgill@illinois.gov

From: Rivas, Tobias <TobiasR@ilga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 9:13 AM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] Docket item R22-18

Good morning, Richard:

JCAR is receiving public comment objecting to the absence of economic reasonableness analysis for
the mentioned docket item. | understand the Board’s position is that “compliance [with these
standards] and any potential remediation will be addressed under specific programs” and that I[EPA
holds that economic reasonableness must be assessed on a per-program basis. Would like to meet
briefly to discuss this further. Should we be talking principally to PCB or to EPA on this?

Best,

Toby Rivas

Joint Committee on Administrative Rules
(217) 785-2254

TobiasR@ilga.gov
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